


course.  Students participate more in smaller classes and are more likely to 
interact with the instructor and their peers.  Per Jeri, it would be ideal to cap 
such courses at 15 and be willing to settle for 18.  It’s a conversation worth 
having.  Jeri will draft a brief statement and ask for a recommendation from PEC 
at the October meeting. 

 
D.  Paid Subbing During Student Teaching: Ginny Huang 

Nothing concrete which Ginny can talk about at this time but the conversation 
will probably come back, again.  The problem is a shortage of teachers so there 
has been some discussion about having student teachers paid for subbing.  
Nothing that PEC has to do at this point.  



Colorado Bureau of Investigation (CBI) fingerprint check is for the exclusive use 
of CDE for licensure.  Last year UNC made the decision no longer allowing 
students who have a felony conviction to student teach.  Every teacher prep and 
every school district is in the same boat trying to figure this out.  It is the local 


